Dear All,

Please note the latest SAS Agent News. SAS has decided to suspend its Hong Kong route.

Thanks for your attention.

Brgds, Kevin
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The SAS Hong Kong route has not been attracting
enough passengers. In October 2018 the route was
moved from Stockholm to Copenhagen to offer travelers
a more attractive timetable. Despite these alterations,

the demand has not met our expectations.

With the current situation, where demand for air travel is
non-existent due to the global COVID-19 outbreak, SAS
has decided to suspend its Hong Kong route. SAS will

continue to fly from Shanghai and Beijing, as soon as the

situation allows.

Read more


https://sas-tk.neolane.net/r/?id=h45229691,6671ea0c,663f830c&eCodsId=YScx8E/oclbF2trEry6Wtw==&p1=ELZQfPCmbWwSL0MSc+Wktt1G93XaT/Ws
https://sas-tk.neolane.net/r/?id=h45229691,6671ea0c,663f830e&eCodsId=YScx8E/oclbF2trEry6Wtw==
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